
Dear Excellencies, Ladies and Gentlemen,

Please allow me to update you on Stockpile Destruction in
Yemen.

It is my pleasure to inform you that a recent study funded by the

Canadian government and conducted by the Geneva Center to

assess the Yemen Stockpile found that Yemen, by destroying all

fuses and explosives for POMZ-2 mines, has completed

destruction of 85% of our stockpile.

So now, Yemen has only 15% of the original stockpile, and we

Hope the Canadian government will help us to finish the job by

The end of this year.

Mansour Al Azi
Director of Yemen Mine Action Center
Co-chair of Mine Clearance, Mine Awareness,
Mine Action Technologies


